
 

13 May 2021 

 

RE: CSC Support of IFRT Recommendations  

 

Lars-Johan Liman  

Chair, Customer Standing Committee 

         

Cc: Frederico Neves & Tomslin Samne Niar, co-chairs IFRT  

Goran Marby, ICANN President and CEO 

Kim Davies, VP IANA Services and President PTI  

        

Dear Lars-Johan,      

The ICANN Board has received the letter of 7 May 2021 from the Customer Standing 

Committee (CSC) that supports the recommendations made by the IANA Naming Function 

Review Team (IFRT) in the IFR Final Report. On behalf of the Board, I extend our thanks to 

everyone on the CSC who took the time to work with the IFRT and review the team’s final 

recommendations. 

I am pleased to inform you that on 12 May 2021, the ICANN Board resolved to approve all four 

IFRT recommendations. 

The CSC plays an important role in ensuring the satisfactory performance of the Internet 

Assigned Numbers Authority (IANA) naming function on behalf of the direct customers of the 

naming services. 

Thank you again for your efforts.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Maarten Botterman 

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/liman-to-botterman-07may21-en.pdf
https://community.icann.org/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=120819021&preview=/120819021/158138633/IFR%20Final%20Report_feb2021.pdf

